
NOTICE OF INTENT TO PROMULGATE : 

Regulation Governing The Award and Rejection of 

Bids and Debarment of Contractors for Public Works 

Projects of the City of Albuquerque 

 
The City of Albuquerque, acting through the Department 

of Municipal Development, is intending to repromulgate the 

above regulation with amendments for the purpose of allowing 

alternative delivery mechanisms for design and construction of 

capital projects. 

 

 Interested members of the public can pick up a copy of the 

proposed changes to the regulation at City Hall (One Civic 

Plaza NW), 7th Floor, Room 7057 in the Department of 

Municipal Development (DMD).  An electronic version can be 

obtained via the City Clerk’s website: www.cabq.gov/clerk 

 

A hearing on this matter is scheduled for 

Thursday, June 5, 2008 @ 4 pm  

The hearing will be at the City Administrative 

Hearing Offices located at First Plaza Galeria, 

 200 3
rd
 St NW (3

rd
 & Tijeras), 7

th
 floor, suite # 735 

 
Notice:  If you are a person with a disability and require assistance to participate in this meeting, please call 768-3830, 

seven (7) days prior to the meeting.  TTY users may access this number via NM Relay at 1-800-659-8331. 


